

greengov

Dear Colleagues,

We are excited to inform you that plans are underway for the 2016 GreenGov Symposium. As key contributors to last year's success, we wanted you to be the first to mark your calendars for September 8, 2016. The Symposium will again be held at George Washington University in Washington, D.C. We look forward to seeing you all there and formal invitations will follow.

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. Merrigan, Ph.D. Executive Director of Sustainability

The George Washington University

Christine Harada

Chief Sustainability Officer The White House Council on

Environmental Quality